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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 10:42 AM
To: 'Dacre Bush'
Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Dayna 

Cordano (Dayna.Cordano@Waterboards.ca.gov)
Subject: RE: 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland  Fuel Case #RO0000219

Dacre, 

You need not submit a work plan for an off-site investigation.  However, please submit the focused site conceptual 
model by the date specified in our directive letter dated June 20, 2018. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 

From: Dacre Bush [mailto:Dacre.Bush@anteagroup.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 9:12 AM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Subject: 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland Fuel Case #RO0000219 
 
Keith – Antea Group is requesting a 30-day extension for submittal of the workplan for the off-site borings, as the State 
Board is in the process of reviewing the site for LTC closure. 
We have completed the data review for the hoist and waste oil tank, but are on-hold for the off-site work until the final 
review by the state. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Dacre Bush | Consultant | USA 
Antea®Group 
Direct +1 805.295.9071 | Mobile +1 805.295.9071 | Toll Free +1 800.477.7411 
3229 East Spring Street, Suite 100, Long Beach, CA 90806 
dacre.bush@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com 
 

 
Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com 
 
From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 3:27 PM 
To: WSprague@pcandf.com; 'Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com' <Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com> 
Cc: Dacre Bush <Dacre.Bush@anteagroup.us>; 'cliang@portoakland.com' <cliang@portoakland.com>; Roe, Dilan, Env. 
Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health 
<Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO219 
 
Dear Interested Parties, 
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Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000219
 
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACDEH 
 
 
This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality. 


